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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Nailsea School – Covid-19 Information  
 
Since school returned after half-term we have received enquiries from parents in regards to what 
actions it is taking over any outbreak of Covid-19 (Coronavirus). 
 
The school is following advice given by Public Health England, the Department for Education and North 
Somerset Council. We are also monitoring the absence reasons of any staff or students that we are 
aware of who may have been in or near any affected areas over the half-term break including those 
that were on a school ski trip. 
 
If you or a student have been in an area of concern as identified by Public Health England (see link 
below) then can you please inform the school’s H&S Officer cperry@nailseaschool.com We also ask that 
if you or someone you have been in contact with is having to self-isolate you inform the school so that 
we can work with the various authorities on reducing the chances of it spreading. 
 
As of today February 25th 2020 we are not aware of any instances within the school and want to assure 
the community that we are monitoring the situation closely and working with the various authorities. If 
things change we will keep you aware through our website. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-specified-countries-and-areas/covid-19-
specified-countries-and-areas-with-implications-for-returning-travellers-or-visitors-arriving-in-the-uk  
 
I trust this has alleviated any concerns you have and has updated you on the current situation but 
please do contact me again if you need any further clarification. 
 
 
 
Dee Elliott 
Headteacher  
Nailsea School 
 


